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We hope that you are all keeping well and able to enjoy the warmer weather. We 
really miss all of our children and their families and hope to see you all again 

soon. 
 

Nursery remains partially open for those children of critical key worker parents 
when there is no one else to safely look after the child at home. As mentioned in 
previous correspondence please contact us via our email as we are not at nursery 

every day (info@pink-cottage.com). 
 

We had to make the difficult decision to furlough the majority of our amazing 
staff team as numbers of children have been so quiet. Nikki and Zoe will 

continue to look after the children and keep in touch with you all. In the event 
of one of them needing to self-isolate then Donna will return from furlough. 

 

When we are at nursery we continue to follow the Government guidelines with 
lots of handwashing, social distancing and frequent cleaning of toys and 

equipment.  
 

Please continue to add observations to Tapestry, we enjoy seeing what you have 
all been up to!  

 

We will continue to share activity ideas with you all (via Tapestry) and also links 
to websites with activities for young children. We also have an Early Years 

Activity Pack, from TTS, that we will aim to share with you all by the end of the 
week – this will be emailed to you. 

 

Happy Easter and stay safe xx 


